
 

21st September 2022  
  
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
  

 
 

Experiences beyond the classroom  
Year 4 Theatre Trip  

Wednesday 22nd February 2023  
  

At Bramingham, we feel passionately about offering our children additional opportunities to 
help enrich their lives and develop their character. An experience that we believe offers 
this is the chance to watch live theatre. As such, we have organised a Year 4 trip to see 
Charlie and the Chocolate Factory at the Milton Keynes Theatre on Wednesday 22nd 
February 2023.  
  
As you will know, our current topic is all about chocolate and how it has changed over 
time. This half term, our English work is based on Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. As a 
school, we feel having the opportunity to watch the production of Charlie and the 
Chocolate Factory will not only be a wonderful opportunity for your child, but will also 
complement the work they have completed in class.   
  
Details  
  
The performance starts at 2.00pm. The children will have lunch as normal at school and 
then we will be travelling via coach to the theatre. The children will return to school at 
approximately 6.00pm. A text message will be sent to families when we are leaving Milton 
Keynes.   
  
The Show  
Roald Dahl’s Charlie and the Chocolate Factory - The Musical; the devilishly, delicious 
tale of young golden ticket winner Charlie Bucket and the mysterious confectionary wizard 
Willy Wonka will play Milton Keynes Theatre in 2023. Embarking on its first ever UK & 
Ireland Tour, this dazzling new production of the successful West End and Broadway 
musical will take you to a world of pure imagination.  
 
When Charlie wins a golden ticket to the weird and wonderful Wonka Chocolate Factory, 
it’s a chance of a lifetime to feast on the sweets they’ve always dreamed of. But beyond 
the gates astonishment awaits, as down the sugary corridors and amongst the incredible 
and edible delights, the five lucky winners discover not everything is as sweet as it seems.  
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
Featuring memorable songs from the iconic 1970s film as well as a host of new numbers, 
this sensational musical is choc-full of fantastical treats to dazzle your senses.  
Don’t miss out, grab your GOLDEN Ticket!  
Based on the novel by Roald Dahl and the Warner Bros. film.  
 
 
The Price  
The school has managed to secure fantastic tickets in the Royal Circle for a discounted 

rate. These tickets are usually £68. The price for this trip is £29.50. This includes the 

ticket, travel via coach to and from the theatre and refreshments at the interval.   
As this trip is an enrichment activity, we are unable to accept contributions for less than 
the full amount.  
  
If you would like your child to take part in this exciting trip, please log on to your child’s 
Eduspot account where you can make payments in instalments until Monday 17th October 
2022. A form requesting your consent will be forwarded nearer to the date of the trip.  
  
  
Yours faithfully  
  
The Year 4 Team  
 


